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Greetings Raider Families,

3rd Quarter will end on Friday, March 24, 2023. Ranson IB Middle School will
conduct parent conferences during the week of March 27-April 3, 2023. Parent
Conferences will afford you an opportunity to meet with your scholar's
teacher(s) to discuss their academic performance during the third quarter.

First, select the time you'd like your child's teacher to contact you. Then select
the day and time you'd prefer to schedule your conference. Be sure to select
the teacher(s) you want to meet with. Your scholar's homeroom teacher (or
the teacher you've selected) will contact you to finalize the conference date

and time. Conferences will be scheduled on a first come, first serve basis. We
look forward to meeting with you!

*Please use the link below for your child’s specific grade level to request a
conference. A separate form will need to be completed for each child.

e 6th Grade Champions 3rd Quarter Parent Conference Request Form

e 7th Grade MVTs 3rd Quarter Parent Conference Request Form

e 8th Grade All Stars 3rd Quarter Parent Conference Request Form

e RIBMS Enrichment Team 3rd Quarter Parent Conference Request Form


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdNVSyxVAVb-I3u72a7xTZJCefujmbmNvTHnO9i4np2n43hyw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf_c6piIqLeoHpfYAj9xuKxg4WXPZrafKpxGTS56Gc9A43U1w/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdKtUkmGSL9TKjx41nh7iku9CkrCPiuJgO1TKFrnsAKsLEqng/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeVKTWoTqpFJsT_M7-gSKivyfGNLEJR5K-f4akyhfYfGJV7Tw/viewform

